TO: Senate

FROM: Senator Hickman

SUBJECT: Question regarding COVID Academic Planning and Policies

MEETING DATE: October 19, 2022

PREAMBLE: Follow up question on the work of Senate Ad Hoc Advisory Committee

on COVID Academic Planning and Polices (2021-2022).

QUESTION: The work of the Senate Ad Hoc Advisory Committee on COVID

Academic Planning and Policies (2021-2022) provided welcome support

protocol for students who seek accommodations reflective of the University's duty to provide reasonable accommodations on account of disability to the point of undue hardship." . The Dean of Students has recently initiated this process and the Enrolment and Student Affairs Advisory Committee has been tasked with reviewing all accommodations